
Spring Term  -  Number 3 - 1st March 2024 

Phone: 01822 832646          email: secretary@calstock.cornwall.sch.uk 

Class Two News 

Class 2 have had a great start to the term. We have carried on our work on The Lion, The Witch 
and The Wardrobe and we have written our own amazing fantasy adventure stories. In maths, we 
have been looking at weight and we have become experts in estimating in grams and kilograms! 
Our   project  this term is about the Anglo-Saxons. We have already 
found out about why the Anglo-Saxons came to Britain, where they 
came from and how they settled. In science, we have started  to find 
out about the  different ways in which sound is made and in Spanish, 
we are learning all about animal vocabulary. In DT, we are starting to 
learn different types of stitches in preparation for making our own 
pencil cases. A busy start to the term! 

Class One News 

Class 1 have had a very busy start back after the holidays. 
In science we have been looking at animals, trying to   
describe them and put them into groups. In outdoor 
learning, we went on an ‘Owl Hunt’ and have been finding 
out facts about different types of owls. We also have 
started learning about robots and giving directions in 
computing. In English, we are looking at the deep, dark 
wood and Little Red Riding Hood, so thought we would go 
on a walk to the deep, dark wood in Calstock. This also 

links in with our geography, looking at the 
different features we have in Calstock,  
before we start to compare these to cities 
like Plymouth. We had a great time on our 
walk and were able to spot lots of different 
animals on the way! 

 

 
 

 

Class Three News 

Class 3 had an amazing time in London. We  had a 
speedy journey up on the train and got to Paddington on 
time. Luckily, the weather allowed us to enjoy the Diana       
Memorial Playground without getting wet. From there, 
we travelled by tube to Hamleys, the best toy shop in 

the world! Lots of spending money 
was spent as there were so many 
amazing things to buy. We also saw 
some incredible demonstrations of 
drones, remote control aircraft and 
magic tricks. Parliament was          
interesting, learning how laws are 
made and then we took a trip up the 
river by boat to Canary Wharf, where 
we had a personal tour around 1  
Canada Square and a sneak preview 
into some of the new buildings in  
London. The show, The Globe and 
The Tate were all great experiences 
and we will all remember a truly   
brilliant trip! 

Cals tock  CP  Schoo l  News le t te r  

Diary Dates 

 Mon 4th March - parents ‘Meet & Greet’ visit with the 
new Class 1 teacher Mrs Morgan from 3:15pm 

 Thurs 7th March - World Book Day - dress up in either 
sporty clothes or as a favourite book character 

 Weds 20th March - Federation Relationships &       
Behaviour Event 6:30pm - 8pm at Stoke Climsland 

 Fri 19th April & Fri 26th April - Year 6 Bikeability 

 Fri 26th April - Swimming Lessons begin  (8 weeks) 

Gardening club on Tuesdays 
with Mrs Utton  

3.15 - 4.15pm 

Thank you to everyone who 
has donated to the club, it’s 

very much appreciated. 

We have been working hard and will update you 
all with our progress as the growing happens! 



 

Term Dates 2023/2024 

Autumn Term  4th September 2023 - 19th Dec 2023 

Half-term  23rd October 2023 - 27th October 2023 

Spring Term  4th January 2024 - 28th March 2024 

Half-term  12th February 2024 – 16th February 2024 

Summer Term  15th April 2024  - 24th July 2024 

Bank Holiday  Monday 6th May 2024 

Half-term  27th May 2024- 31st May 2024 

Training day closures are:  4th & 5th September 2023, 18th & 

19th December 2024, 15th April 2024 

 

  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrating Achievements 

Each week teachers choose pupils in their class who have demonstrated a key value which we encourage and celebrate in 

school. 

Values Certificates were presented to: 

Inspiration 

Nessa, Danny, Lilla, Willow M and Poppy, Elsa,  

Willow A, Bryher and Rosa O 

Integrity 

Pupil Parliament (Ori, Elowen,  

Kensa and Zacary) 

Perseverance 

Kitt, Jacob, Ustym, Beau, Ori and Logan 

Well done to all!  

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                       

 

 

 

There are children in our school who have severe life threatening nut 

& sesame seed allergies and we would like to ask for your continued 

support in keeping them safe.  

NO cereal bars for snack time or in packed lunches 

NO peanut butter or nutella sandwiches in packed lunches 

NO nuts in cakes donated for cake stalls at fundraising events 

Thank you for your support 

The Landrake cross country race provided some great 

results. Well done to all our cross country runners 

who gave it their all and some who even managed to 

beat their personal best! We are so very proud of all who took part. Thank 

you to parents who very kindly transported children to  these events. Our 

runners are off to Liskeard today for the final event of the season. We wish 

them the very best of luck!  

 



 

WELLBEING NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week is Eating Disorder Awareness Week. 

The Charlie Waller Trust has some amazing resources to help anyone with 

an eating disorder or anyone caring for someone with  one. Head on over 

to their website at charliewaller.org 

 

 

 

 



Federation Relationships & Behaviour Event 


